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Canberra Trip 2017 

Dear Parents and Care Givers, 
Our trip to Canberra from Wednesday 25th October to Friday 27th October is fast approaching. The trip to 
Canberra is a very busy trip and a great way for our students to see the sites of our nation’s capital city. 
The weather in Canberra can be unpredictable and your child will need to pack something warm to be 
worn especially in the mornings and at night. We will be staying at Ibis Styles Canberra and all bed linen 
will be provided.  
 
Your child will need to pack the following items in one bag: 
 

 Full School Uniform to be packed and worn on Thursday to Parliament House. 

 Toiletries (toothbrush, toothpaste, deodorant etc) 

 Tissues/Handkerchief 

 Pyjamas 

 Sufficient underwear and socks for a change each day 

 Enclosed footwear (don’t forget your black school shoes) 

 Casual clothes to be worn Wednesday and Friday (we are travelling to a venue after dinner each 
night so make sure you have a set of warm clothes to wear at night) 

 Hat 

 Sunscreen  

 Water bottle (clearly labelled with your child’s name) 

 Plastic bags for dirty clothes 

 Money to purchase McDonalds on our trip home. Please put this in a clearly marked envelope/clip 
lock bag and hand to Mrs Lloyd prior to departure.  

 Money for souvenirs (to be kept separately from McDonalds money) 

 Camera, I Pod, I-Pad or MP3 player (each child will be responsible for  these items) 

 Mobile Phones are not permitted 
 
If your child requires medication, please have it clearly labelled with your child’s name and clear 
instructions for the dosage requirements. It will need to be handed to Mrs Tritton on the morning of the 
trip. If your child has the potential to suffer motion sickness, you may like to consider giving your child a 
motion sickness tablet before we leave. If so, please read the instructions carefully, as many need to be 
taken 30 minutes before departure. Please advise Mrs Tritton if you have given your child any medication 
prior to us leaving for the Canberra trip.  
Your child will also need a small back pack to take with them in the cabin of the bus.  Each child will need 
to pack their own recess, lunch and afternoon tea for Wednesday.  Please include their hat and water 
bottle.   
Please contact me at school if you have any concerns or questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs F Tritton 
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